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This email is substantially the same as the one sent earlier today except that the date has changed . (Blame St. 
Patrick's Day preparations in Butte). The new date is March 15 . Same time, Same place. Therefore the new message 
reads: 

The next meeting of the identity theft work group will be March 15 from 5:30 to 7:30 in Room 152 of the Capitol. 
The evening meeting will allow Rep. McGillvray and Rep. Keane to attend to provide some guidance on next steps 
that they would like to see taken by the work group. 

As work group members may be aware, the Attorney General proposed a security freeze bill that provided food for 
discussion at the February 10 meeting of the Economic Affairs Committee. This bill is available from Pam Bucy at 
pbucy@mt.gov . A comparative review of the AG's bill along with bills from the Consumer Data Industry 
Association and the Consumers' Union is on the Economic Affairs Committee website under Committee Activities 
for SJR 38 -- Comparison of Security Freeze Bills: 

http://leg.state.mt.us/css/committees/interim/2005_2006/econ_affairs/default.asp . 

The work plan for SJR 38 specifies that the discussion topics to be prepared for the May Economic Affairs 
Committee meeting include victim assistance and restitution. So, in addition to discussing how to resolve issues 
related to a security freeze bill - as requested by the Economic Affairs Committee -- we will also be looking at 
possible victim assistance and restitution measures or ideas. 

There also are some new postings under the SJR 38 Related Reference Sources section: 

http://leg.state.mt.us/css/committees/interim/2005_2006/econ_affairs/committee_activities/SJR38_resources.asp  

See you March 15 .  If you have questions, please call. 

Pat Murdo, Legislative Services, 406-444-3594


